Hello,

I represented 2FM on the pre-paint inspection trip. I drove with the following contractor representative:

Paul Watson, City Utility

The trip departed from Chicago on May 2, 2016 at 7:15 am. We drove straight to Altec factory. We had lunch at Altec Factory and then took a tour of the facility. We then started the pre-paint inspection which lasted about 

2 hours. Once the inspection is complete we then decided to drive straight back to Chicago, arriving at Chicago at 4:15 pm where we concluded our trip.

thank you

Paul Payne | Senior Automotive Equipment Analyst
City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management(2FM)
